
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
16th September 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

As part of our ‘Streetwise’ topic in EYFS/KS1 the children are learning about their local 
area, The Groves, and looking at significant places and features. To make this as 
exciting as possible classes 1, 2, 3, and 4 will be going on guided walk to explore the 
local area on Tuesday the 24th September.  
 

The walk will take place in the afternoon and will last approximately one hour. We will 
leave immediately after lunch. Please make sure your child comes prepared and wears 
suitable footwear and coat.  
 

By completing the ‘Information for parents’ letter, you have already given your 
permission for your child to be taken out of school, however we will require additional 
adult support to adequately supervise the children out of school. Please let your 
child’s class teacher know if you are able to help with this walk via Bloomz. 
 

 

Many thanks for your support.  
 

Kind regards  
The EYFS/KS1 Team 

 
 
 
 

 
 


